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TOKYO - Kyodo News today reported that Toshiba Corporation (hereinafter, 
“Toshiba”) is considering to make publicly traded subsidiaries of Toshiba including 
Toshiba Plant Systems & Services Corporation and Nishishiba Electric Co., Ltd., its 
wholly owned subsidiaries. This report is not based on any announcement by Toshiba. 
Toshiba has been studying policy on its listed subsidiaries and it is discussing with the 
above companies including the possibility of converting the companies into wholly 
owned subsidiaries. However, no definitive decision has been made by Toshiba as of 
today. Toshiba will make a further announcement if any decision is made that requires 
disclosure. 
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